
What to expect if your
child is a close contact



FIRST: A phone call

Parents will first get a phone call from the
school's principal letting you know your        
 child is a close contact. If your child has            
 had COVID-19 in the past 6 months or has  
 been vaccinated, a quarantine will not be
required. We will use the honor system.

After a quarantine has been issued to           
 your child, teachers will provide class    
 materials to them by day 2 (two) of the
quarantine. Parents or students may contact
teachers with any questions.

SECOND: Schoolwork

THIRD: COVID-19  test (optional)
At least 4 (four) days after the determined point
of close contact, the child under quarantine   
 can get tested for COVID-19. Home or lab    
 tests are acceptable.

FOURTH: Back to school
If your child has received a negative COVID-19
test, they may come back to school
immediately after confirming the results with
the school principal. Or, your student may
return to school 10 (ten) days after exposure,
without symptoms.  

HEBREWS 2:13

I will put my trust in Him.


